Tips for Separation Anxiety

1. Anxiety about starting school is normal.  Acknowledge your child’s fear and then encourage.  

“ I know you are feeling scared, but you can handle it.  Remember how well you did after the first day of soccer practice?”

2. Be positive about school and teachers.  It is fine to share that you remember being nervous when you started school, but this is not the time to share your “horror” stories about school.

3. It is important for you to stay as calm as possible.  It will be harder for your child to separate if you are crying too.  Your child needs to know that you are fine when they leave you.  Try to save your tears for the car!

4. You may need to tell your child what you will be doing during the day.  Some children worry about their parents will do without them.

“I will be working around the house today while you are at school, but I will be looking forward to seeing you at the end of the day.”

5. Then, leave.  It is better not to linger.  Most children are fine once they are in the accepting company of their peers.  Others may take longer to calm down, but our experienced teachers are used to this behavior.

6. Finally, as soon as possible, let your child enter the building independently.  There will be many school helpers to guide them to their classroom.  This step is a big self-confidence booster!
7. If you feel like the anxiety is lingering or you would like additional suggestions, feel free to contact your child’s school counselor by email or phone (803-821-0400).

[image: image1.wmf]
Krisy Mills kmills@lexington1.net 

Shakedra Mack smack@lexington1.net
Madi Sanzgiri msanzgiri@lexington1.net
